
Leana Kinley <leana@ci.stevenson.wa.us>

council member Mike
Mitch Patton <nwtsrinc@gmail.com> Thu, Jul 18, 2024 at 9:49 PM
To: City of Stevenson <citycouncil@ci.stevenson.wa.us>, Robert Muth <Robert.muth@ci.stevenson.wa.us>
Cc: Commissioners <commiss@co.skamania.wa.us>

 Mike sorry I am not sure of your last name. 

I would like some clarification on your statement about interviewing the applicants for the vacant council seat. If I
understood correctly, you mentioned that you had a similar experience with the county and the way the interview was
conducted. Could you please explain what you meant by that?
Also Scott Anderson you said you knew a contractor you would like to bring into the meetings to have discussions about
how to make the building process more interesting to developers. Who is that contractor? 

--                                                                                                                                 Please add to public comment in
the council meeting 

MItch Patton 360-903-9040

"Never give up, for that is just the place and time that the tide will
turn."

- Harriet Beecher Stowe, from "Oldtown Folks"


